
 

We show our love for God, in the way we treat each other.                        
Together we follow Jesus, by learning, and sharing our gifts. 

 

SS Peter & Paul’s Catholic Primary School 
  

NEWSLETTER  Week Ending  20th July 2018 

 

UNICEF article of the month: July: Article 29 
Education must develop every child’s personality, talents and abilities 
to the full. It must encourage the child’s respect for human rights, as 
well as respect for their parents, their own and other cultures, and 

the environment. 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

Welcome to the final newsletter of the school year. It certainly has been a very 
successful year: a fantastic Section 48 RE inspection, achieving the UNICEF Rights 
Respecting Silver Award, an excellent Ofsted Inspection and an amazing set of results 
across the school.  I would like to thank the staff, parents Governors and children for 
their continued hard work and dedication to SSPP.   
 
The Parents’ Association deserve a particular mention for their tireless work this year. 
Sadly we say goodbye to Mrs Georgiou and Mrs Deane but thank them for their 
amazing work over the years, raising funds for the children at SSPP.  All the children 
in the school will benefit from the wonderful resources provided by the PA, including 
the new climbing frames for the playground which have been ordered and will 
hopefully be installed in September.   I have promised Mrs Georgiou that the PA will 
continue to thrive; as I am sure more parents will step up to continue their good work.  
 
May I personally thank you for all your continued support this year and your 
attendance at the many events we have organised.  
I wish you an enjoyable and restful holiday and look forward to seeing you all in 
September. May God keep you and your families safe during the summer break.  
 
 
God bless. 
Mrs S Johnson 
Headteacher 
 

      

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
Please refer to the school uniform policy for September. The children must have 
full PE kit in school the first day back (www.sspeterandpauls.redbridge.sch.uk). 
 

http://www.sspeterandpauls.redbridge.sch.uk/
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwi7yb6s4cvZAhVHLsAKHVVmAOUQjRx6BAgAEAY&url=http://www.stcleopas.co.uk/lent/&psig=AOvVaw1xdULFYB1cMmE2EYOCv2s3&ust=1520015552615049


 
 
Dinner Money 
 
All outstanding dinner money must be cleared before the end of the week.  
In September can KS2 parents ensure all meals are paid for in advance. 
 

PRAYER FOR THE WEEK                                                                    
             
A Celtic Blessing for all our Y6 children leaving. 
May the road rise up to meet you. 
May the wind be always at your back. 
May the sun shine warm upon your face; 
the rains fall soft upon your fields and until we meet again, may God hold you in 
the palm of His hand. 
              
              
              
              
 

             

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
19/07/18: School closes for pupils today at 1.30pm 
 
New academic year 2018-2019  
Autumn Term 
Staff training day: Monday 3rd September 2018 – School closed to pupils 
Children return: Tuesday 4th September 
Staff training day: Friday 19th October 2018 – School closed to pupils 
Half term: Monday 22 October to Friday 26th October  
Children return: Monday 29th October 
Christmas break: Monday 24th December to Friday 4th January 2019 
Spring Term 
Children return: Monday 7th January 2019 
Half term: Monday 18th February to Friday 22 February 2019 
Children return: Monday 25th February 
Easter break: Monday 8th April to Monday 22nd April (19/04 Good Friday, 22/04 Easter Monday)  

Summer Term 
Children return: Tuesday 23rd April 2019 
May Day Bank Holiday: Monday 6th May – School closed to pupils 
Half term: Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May 2019 
Children return: Monday 3rd June 
Staff training day: Monday 17th June 2019 – School closed to pupils 
Children’s last day: Friday 19th July 2019 
Staff Training days: Monday, Tuesday 22nd and 23rd July 2019 – School closed to pupils 

 


